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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
Our next regular meeting will be held on Tuesday, June 13th, 2017, 
at 11:30 A.M. It will be held at Houligan's Sports Grill, located at 
1643 U.S. Highway #1, Ormond Beach, Fl., 32174. All members 
and their spouses are invited as usual. 
 
We are collecting dues now.  Anyone who wants to pay for next 
year, see Paul Dietrich at the meeting. 
 
We went to the Raintree Restaurant, in St. Augustine, on April 
22nd, and then caught the play "I Ought to be in Pictures", at the 
Limelight Theatre, around the corner. The play was excellent, and 
the young lady who played the lead was as good as any Broadway 
professional. We will have to do this again in the autumn. 
 
The meeting next month will be our last one until September. The 
Treasurer will pick up the tab for members and their spouses, so I 
hope to see you all on June 13th. 
  
 
 
 
                                                             Yours truly, 
                                                             Harvey Lydecker 
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